
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
One’s News 

 

Feb. 11 - 22    Week #26 & 27 
 
Theme:  “Dinosaurs”  

Introductions: Star & Heart 
Bits:   None 

Manners:  “Say Please & Thank You” 
Vocabulary:  None 
 

Language:  We always begin class by singing our “Welcome Song” and play our name 
recognition game.  The finger plays for this theme are, “look Who’s Coming”, “Dinosaur” 
and “We’re going on a dinosaur hunt”.  The flannel board stories for our theme are, 

“Color Valentines”, “Five Little Valentines”, “Five Little Dinosaurs” and “Dinosaurs”.  We 
will enjoy puppet plays titled, “I’m a Little Valentine”, “I’m a Tyrannosaurus” and “I’m a 

Stegosaurus”. 
 
Craft & Writing:  The children will be making a mosaic Dinosaur with aluminum foil.  

We will also be coloring and painting a star and heart for Valoentine’s Day.  We will talk 
about the different types of dinosaurs that there are. 

 
Concept:  We will play with our toy dinosaurs recognizing the textures, teeth and tails.  
We will focus on the star and heart shapes.  We will enjoy a counting game, “Dinosaur 

Count”.  The children will also play with the dinosaur puzzle in class. 
 
Motor:  We will have fun playing ball and throwing them in the basketball hoop.  We 

will learn how to play with the ball and wand, as well as, rolling the ball.  We will make 
bubbles and play bean bag toss outside with our classmates.  We will end the week by 

playing with the tunnel and balance beam. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS:  

 
Open Registration for Summer Camp 2019 and Fall 2019-20 school year Registration. 

 
14 Valentine’s Day Parties 
 VIP Parent Morning 

15 Public Registration Opens 
18 President’s Day – School Open, NO VPK, Parent/Teacher Conferences 
19 Parent/Teacher Conferences, NO VPK 

 
REMINDER:  As an effort to keep our room as germ free as possible, PLEASE be sure to 

wash your child’s hands when coming into school.  Please remember to send your child 
to school in closed toe shoes to help prevent accidents on the playground.  Thank you! 
 

PLEASE BE SURE YOU ARE CHECKING YOUR CHILD’S FILE DAILY!! 
 
Have a great week! 

 
Ms. Ashley & Ms. Jennifer 

 
You can find the newsletter on our website:  bobbienoonans.com   
  


